Oclober 20, 2020 w‘H A 'GOOD

ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES

Mr. Bill Stablein

City of Round Rock Transportation Department
3400 Sunrise Road

Round Rock, Texas 78665

RE: Rejection of Bids
Oakmont Drive Extension Project

HEA Project 19-007-B-CORR
Dear Mr. Stablein

In accordance with state law, due to large quantity changes and associated cost changes between the
top bidders, we recommend all bids be rejected and the project be rebid at a date to be determined.

| trust this information is adequate for your needs; however, should you have any questions please
contact me at 512-244-1546.

Sincerely
Hagood Engineering Associates, Inc.
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Terry R. Hagood, P.E.
TRH/xx
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